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Dear parent(s)/guardian(s)!  Welcome to rainy November 2018!
October went by with many highlights!  Thanksgiving, Halloween, Cross Country, Craft Day, PAC Movie Night were just a few amazing events which students and staff will remember!  
Photos of highlights are posted regularly in Real Time via Twitter (which will also appear on our website), but, for some tech gremlin, our Facebook won’t always get the Twitter feed, unfortunately! We will attempt to update both Twitter AND Facebook, but our main “go to” will remain Twitter: Glenwood Elem. SD42   @GlenwoodSD42  and our website: https://elementary.sd42.ca/glenwood/    All our MAIN EVENTS will appear on our Glenwood Website Calendar: https://elementary.sd42.ca/glenwood/events/
We are cognizant to putting pictures out on social media!  Students will need permission from parents to have their pictures published! So, if you have not had time to get onto the portal to do the online permissions, please, do so promptly.  


CONCERNS:
The hands-on (sic!) problem-solving “skills” some of our students display, is unfortunately often accompanied by inappropriate language! We try to be pro-active and not reactive in our approach, and our whole school culture is that of Kindness. Please, have a word with your child about our Glenwood School-wide expectations as per our ROAR.
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Staff – and I am quoting the School Act – assume the role of “prudent parents” during school hours; we will address / redirect / modify the behaviours and language via Glenwood’s Code of Conduct, aka our ROAR.  It’s imperative that school and parents are on the same page here, so thanks for your help in this regard!  
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1. And as this is November, flu season is upon us! Please, don’t send your child to school ill, as we need to keep our environment as germ-free (!) as possible!  
2. If your child is going to be absent, please inform the school gl_reception@sd42.ca
3. It is also vitally important to have your updated contact information etc. in the office and in our system, in case of emergency.
4. We want to remind you to please have a plan B in place in case you might be a few minutes late picking your child(-ren) up.  
5. November is also our Student Led Conference month.  Please, touch base with your child’s teacher to get information on this? We love to celebrate learning, and I am always excited to see what our students’ goals are! 
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6. Glenwood is also a scent-free school.  Please, be aware there are people on campus who are allergic to any kind of scent.  Let’s keep our campus scent free.  Thanks for your understanding. 
7. Friday, Nov. 2, 2018 – we will drop off the “lost and found” items at Goodwill after school.  Please, check the lost and found items regularly, and take your child(-rens)’ belongings.  
8. Lastly – our Glenwood PAC is amazing.  For more information on PAC – here is the link to their website:   https://www.facebook.com/GlenwoodPAC/




image3.png
Scents




image1.png




image2.png
General School Wide Expectations
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